
July 18, 1998 

Dear Harold: 

Enclosed are a couple of things you might find of interest. I believe the year 
is correct on the article. The paper and the date are correct. In fact, I sent 
you a xerox copy of it at the time, but thought you may be able to use the 
original. I remember your commenting back to me on it. 

The other was on the internet. Because it was originally from Bowers' son, I 
thought you might find it of some value. 

I posted your answer to the previous intemet postings with your name. 

By the way, Posner's book about King has  about 8 or 9 references to you, 
mostly in footnotes, and all of them are fairly cheap shots. Not one gives any 
credit or is sited for anything good in your book Frame Up. I can xerox and 
send copies of notations if you wish (though I know you could care less about 
his opinion). 

I have to get ready to go to Ohio State to pick up the van for my history tour 
of SE Ohio with 8 adults through their Creative Activities Program. Takes all 
day - 7 to 7. I do about 3 tours a year for them throughout the state of Ohio. 
Have a good week. 
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